

Cawfield Avenue WIDNES Cheshire WA8 7HG

Tel: 0151 424 4892 Fax: 0151 424 5980

Email: sec.ashley@halton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER Mrs Linda King B.Ed (Hons)







Dear Parent



The election for parent governor took place on 18<sup>th</sup> January 2021. As you know there were two positions vacant and we received four nominations.



Our new parent governors are Nadia Cross and Stephanie Harris and we would like to extend a warm welcome to them. We are looking forward Nadia and Stephanie joining the governing body and wish them well.



Yours sincerely



L M King (Mrs) Headteacher









